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COMMITTEE FOR 2023  
  
OFFICE BEARERS 
 President:    Judith Patrick 
Vice: Pres:   Diana Little 
Secretary:    Heather Rutter 
Treasurer:   Keith Ypelaan  
 
 GENERAL COMMITTEE 
Sandra Alder 
Jeanette Leary 
Anna Lane 
Sally Larwood 
Janine Navaud 
 
OFFICE HOURS: 
Wednesdays from 1.00pm – 
3.00pm 
Secretary & Treasurer in 
attendance. 
CONTACT;  9754 3339 
 
Send email anytime 
office@sherbrookeu3a.org.au 
Leave message on phone 
OR ring Judith 9754 3507 
        
TERM DATES FOR 2023 
 
1)  6th February- 31st March 
2)  1st May  -  16th June  
3) 17 July -  8th September                    
4) 9th October – 8th December 
 
OUTINGS for 2023 
The Committee would still like to 
hear from members where they 
would like to go during 2023 if 
possible. 
 

Dear Members,     

WELCOME back and let’s have a happy 2023 together 
through comings and goings from our chosen activities. 
 
AGM  15th December 2022 was well attended. 
All office bearers were re-elected unopposed. 
Thanks to our President, Vice President, Secretary and 
Treasurer for continuing for another year. 
 
Thanks also to 3 Committee  members returning and 2 
new members making a committee of 5 serving 
members for 2023. All elected unopposed. 
 
SPECIAL THANKS 
We thank the Yarra Ranges Council for their continued 
and additional support of our organization.  We would 
not be able to manage so many classes without their 
generous assistance. 
 
Thanks also to our local theatre, namely “1812 
Theatre” who allow us to attend a charity night by  
giving us 30 seats for the full dress rehearsal of a show, 
TO SELL with proceeds of sale of club tickets belonging 
to us.  So please support them during 2023 at their 
great shows. 
NEW CLASSES 
We now have new classes on offer as we continue to 
try and cater for all popular activities. 
  
Please let us know if you can lead/tutor a class and we 
can ask members if they would like to attend.   
 
  

http://sherbrookeu3a.org.au/
mailto:office@sherbrookeu3a.org.au


 
Some classes have arranged an 
outing to Blue Lotus Gardens on 
22nd February 2023. 
 
 
A special walk on Friday 24th 
March  with Bush Walking  Group  
at Birdsland.   A short or long walk 
together is available. Members 
and Public welcome  Meet in inner 
car park at 8.50am. 
.    
 
TECHNICAL SOLUTIONS 
Remember your local library has 
many courses on offer and do 
work in with local U3A’s. They do 
have information technology 
classes available.  To book 
 
RING          9800 6489 
 
    

THANKS TO ALL MEMBERS who 
do so much in volunteering their time 
to the needs of others.  

 

 
Celebrate 50 years of U3A 
worldwide.  
Theme U3A Yesterday, 
Today, and  Tomorrow. 
 
 
    Used To Be 

I used to be quick doing  
things 
Now knowing muscles slowly 
try 
I used to be up with what life 
brings 
Now one learns only time can  
fly 

    Judith   February 2023 

We have indoor bowling mats and bowls if anyone 
wishes to organize a game. 

 PATCHWORK  What fun it is to mix and match colorful  
pieces of material under the helpful eyes and hands  of 
Gabrielle Barclay.   Held on 1st and 3rd Tuesdays in the 
month at the Upwey Hall at 10.00 am to 1.00pm. 

COLOURING  Terese welcomes you to come and colour 
on Fridays from 12 noon until 2.00 pm.  A most 
relaxing activity being held at Upwey Hall. 

TABLE TENNIS  Yes it is on Monday afternoons from 
1.30 pm to 3.30pm.  It is available through “Friendly 
Drop In” at the Upwey Hall.   

Continuation of “Learn to Bowl”   fun bowling lessons and 

play available at Upwey-Tecoma Bowling Club on Thursdays  
10.00am to 12noon.    Contact Judith   9754 3507 

CARD MAKING  
Do you wish to make beautiful and unique cards then Friday 
morning is for you.  Thrill all who  you bestow a card upon. 
 
MONTHLY TECHNICAL ASSISTANCE AT UPWEY HALL -  Noah 
(Library) can be booked for a session on the 1st Wednesday of 
each month.  Please write your name in the book near the 
office or contact U3A  office.  
 
GARDEN GROUP.  On Wednesday 8th February from 2.00pm 
members were invited to walk down and into the garden of 
Janine Groves of Belgrave, and share afternoon tea together in 
the garden. 
THE NEXT GARDEN ROUNDUP will be on Wednesday 8th 
March at the Upwey Hall. Starting at 2.00 pm.  The Talk will be 
on Butterflies  in your Garden. 
 

   

STAY SAFE      JUDITH & COMMITTEE. 
 



  


